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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-3000
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION


March 20, 2008
MEMORANDUM FOR:  
Carolyn Federoff, President, 
  National Council of HUD Locals 222

FROM:  


Norman Mesewicz, Deputy Director





  Labor and Employee Relations Division, ARHLL
SUBJECT:  


Implementation of Asset Management 

In accordance with Article 5, Section 5.02 of the HUD/AFGE Agreement, attached is information relating to implementation of Asset Management in the Office of Public and Indian Housing (PIH), Office of Field Operation (OFO).  During Fiscal Year 2007, several sites were selected as pilot offices to examine the feasibility of implementing asset management in order to better serve the Housing Authorities and address the workload and staffing/travel resources.  PIH is now ready to implement the lessons learned from the pilots and the training that has already been given to bargaining unit employees.
Please submit any preliminary bargaining proposals you may have relating to the proposed change within 10 (ten) calendar days after receipt of this memorandum to Walter Vick

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Vick at (202) 708-1492.

Attachments
cc:

Edward Eitches, Chairperson, Headquarters

Perry Casper, Portland, Oregon

Videssa Woods, Atlanta, Georgia
Marinella Murillo, San Antonio, Texas

Lisa Lowery, Knoxville, Tennessee

Sherry Norton, Jacksonville, Florida  
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